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Circular No. 1/18.                                  08.01.2018. 

 

 

(For circulation among all the members of the Managing Committee as well as 

the Governing Council of AIBPARC, Special Invitees,  

State Secretaries and Advisors of AIBPARC.) 

 

 

 

Dear Comrade, 

 

Sub : Com. K.V. Acharya advised rest for a month. 

 

 

This is for information of members that Com. K.V. Acharya, our President, had been 

suffering from certain cardiac ailments for some times in the past. Under the supervision of 

cardiologists, he has been recovering steadily and at present there is no reason to worry 

about. As per Doctor’s  advice, he will be under complete rest for about a month.  Members 

are earnestly requested not to contact him either at Mobile Phone or landline during this 

period of rest.   In case of any assistance or organizational necessity, contact may please be 

made with the undersigned or any other senior leader of the organisation.  We shall be 

coordinating amongst ourselves.  Com. Acharya is at present confident and cheerful and we 

are expecting that he will be resuming his normal functioning from first week of February, 

2018 onwards.   

 

With best wishes of the New Year. 

 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

ACTING GENRAL SECRETARY 
 

mailto:aibparc@gmail.com

